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On March 14, 2022, the Board held its regularly scheduled business meeting. 

 

At 6:00 p.m., the regular meeting was called to order. 

 

• Roll call and the Pledge of Allegiance occurred. 

 

• Staff comments were provided. 

 

• The board entered closed session pursuant to the Open Meetings Act-5 ILCS 120/2(c)(1), which permits 

a closed session to consider the appointment, employment, compensation, discipline, performance, 

and/or dismissal of specific employee(s) of the public body. 

 

• The regular meeting was reconvened. 

 

• Review and approval of Board Minutes occurred. 

 

• The approval of Payroll/Bills occurred. 

 

• Personnel Employment  

o Action occurred on the following retirement: 

• Yvonne O’Connor as middle school science teacher at the conclusion of the school year. 

o Action occurred on the following resignation: 

• Amanda Ryder as elementary principal at the conclusion of the school year. 

• Beth Ulrey as alternative study supervisor/substitute finder. 

• Lynsey Hotwick as middle school Title I/Academic Interventionist teacher at the 

conclusion of the school year.  

o Action occurred on the following hire(s): 

• Mallory Christensen as district teacher (HS Spanish). 

• Nathan Graham as district teacher (MS PE). 

• Chad Matthews as high school assistant softball coach. 

• Elizabeth White as high school girls track coach. 

• Heidi Hahn as middle school girls track coach. 

• April Bacon as middle school assistant track coach. 

• Stacey Sharrow as substitute finder. 

 



• The IHSA and IESA annual membership renewals were discussed.  Board action occurred to approve 

renewals for both organizations. 

 

• Facility improvement projects were discussed.  We remain hopeful that we will be able to hold 8th grade 

promotion and high school graduation in the gym this spring. 

 

• Mr. Williams spoke to the board about the disposal of unneeded items.  Mr. Williams will seek sealed 

bids for these items.  This will be advertised in the near future. 

 

• Two Health Life Safety amendments were approved.  The work will be conducted this summer. 

 

• Two facility usage requests were approved. 

 

• The meeting was adjourned at 6:29 p.m. 

 


